4/12/2019

BARDSTOWN INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT
DISTRICT FACILITIES PLAN HEARING REPORT

A public hearing was held at the Bardstown Independent Board Office on 4/11/2019, at 5:30 PM
(local time). The purpose of the public hearing was to proposc a new District Facility Plan
developed by the Bardstown Ind. Schools Local Planning Committee. The Local Plansing
Committee (LPC) voted 16-0 in favor of the proposed new plan and the Board voted 5-0 to
approve the new plan,

There were (4) individual(s) in attendance. Mr. Todd Hood, served as the locally-appointed
hearing officer. Patricia Boone, James Crilchley, Emerson Ballard, and Kacie Goode were
present.

COMMENTS

Todd Hood called the public hearing to order. The hearing officer outlined the purpose of the
hearing and the hearing procedures in accordance with 702 KAR 1:001. It was explained that
those persons wishing to speak would be given the opporiunity and that written statements would
be accepted. All considerations will be made available to the Kentucky Board of Education via
the hearing officer’s report. The hearing officer read the proposed new District Facility Plan
which includes; New Construction of an Elementary School, Major renovations/additions (o
educational facilities, major renovations to include sports turf for football/soccer, band, physical
educalion. Construct privacy berms on new Templin property with plantings as needed.
Construct 4 standard classrooms to the primary school. Major renovation to the central office to
include roof replacement and replacing existing fascia of the building.

The floor was opened to those who wished to make a statement, Three individuals asked to
speak. The first was ok with the plan and just wanted to make sure we were not looking to sale
the property. Another just wanted some clarification on what type of school and grade
configuration. The last understood the need for a school but wanted to make sure we didn’t have
10 raise taxes lo have the funds to build the school.

RECOMMENDATIONS
It is recommended that the new District Facility Plan developed by the Bardstown Independent
Schools Local Planning Commitice and adopled by the Bardstown Independent Board of
Education be approved as the District Facility Plan for the Bardstown Independent School
District. A copy of the new plan is attached.

Respectfully submitted,

Todd Hood: Director of Facilities



